Emma Ramirez

From: Donna Fish <Donna.Fish@claycountygov.com>

Sent: Tuesday, February 27, 2018 2:41 PM

To: Emma Ramirez

Subject: RE: Contract RFP #13/14-8

Attachments: Second renewal 1314-8.pdf; Vendor emails for second renewal.pdf

We did not do individual contracts to all of the vendors. We use the discount sheet for backup. The second renewal was
approved at the January 23, 2018 BCC meeting for one year. It will expire 2/10/19 and this is the last renewal option for
RFP 13/14-8, Various Equipment and Amenities for Parks & Playgrounds. See attached renewal information. | do not
know when the minutes of the meeting will be available but you can watch the approval of consent agenda item on Clay
County’s website: http://www.claycountygov.com/about-us/local-government/bcc-meetings-on-demand

Thank you,

Donna Fish, Buyer 1

Clay County Purchasing Division

P O Box 1366

477 Houston Street

Green Cove Springs, FL 32043

PH: 904-278-3761

Fax: 904-278-3728

Email address: donna.fish@claycountygov.com

From: Emma Ramirez [mailto:Eramirez@wellingtonfl.gov]
Sent: Friday, February 23, 2018 2:34 PM

To: Donna Fish <Donna.Fish@claycountygov.com>
Subject: Contract RFP #13/14-8

Hi Donna,

I hope my e-mail finds you well. We would like to utilize Robertson Industries under your contract. | see the
renewal went before your board on 1/16/18. Do you have a renewal letter with Robertson that includes the
new contract expiration date?

Thanks,

tmmaor Rawmives | Purchasing & Risk Management Services | 12300 Forest Hill Bivd. | Wellington, FL
33414 | Tel: 561-791-4021 | Fax: 561-904-5806 | Human Resources — Confidential Fax: 561-791-4178 |
eramirez@wellingtonfl.gov | www.wellingtonfl.gov

Please be advised that Wellington is a public entity subject to Florida’s broad public records law under Chapter
119, Florida Statutes. Most written communications, including email addresses, to or from Wellington
employees and elected officials regarding city business are public records and are available to the public and the
media upon request. Your email communications may therefore be subject to public disclosure. If you do not
want your email address to be subject to disclosure as a public record, please do not send electronic mail to
Wellington. Instead, contact the city by telephone at (561) 791-4000.



Under Florida law, e-mail addresses are public records. If you do not want your e-mail address released in
response to a public-records request, do not send electronic mail to this entity. Instead, contact this office by
phone or in writing. The information contained in this email and/or attachment(s) may be confidential and
intended solely for the use of the individual or entity to whom it is addressed. This email and/or attachment(s)
may contain material that is privileged or protected from disclosure under applicable law. If you are not the
intended recipient or the individual responsible for delivering to the intended recipient, please notify sender
immediately by telephone to obtain instructions as to whether information in this email and/or attachment(s) is
confidential and privileged or protected from disclosure under applicable law.



